Congratulations to these Very
Deserving Members

At our October meeting, a motion to make Don & Chris C, Bob &
Noreetta H Life Time Members of OHSC for their many years of
continued service to the Club. Bob & Noreetta H have been
members for about 30 years and Bob previously served as Club
President for 8 consecutive years, (also fondly known as the
woodmaster), and is still very active when not involved in
family farming & winter riding. Noreetta has held the office
of Secretary and continues to ride, volunteers and makes a
mean bean soup. Don & Chris C have been members for about 15
years with Don holding the position of Trail Coordinator for 8
of those years. Don has always stepped forward volunteering
his time training people how to groom, always there when
equipment maintenance is needed, spends many hours grooming
trails, involved in the fall trail brushing and has organized
the Safety Class each year. Chris C is always involved in all
Club activities and is the first to volunteer. Chris had also
been Treasurer two separate times during the past 15 years.
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